
LITTLE FLOWER PARISH 
Holy Trinity Sunday 

May 30, 2021 

420 College Avenue 

Regina, Saskatchewan     

S4N 0X2 

Phone (306) 522-8583 

E-mail:  littleflowerregina@sasktel.net  

Website:  www.littleflowerregina.ca 

MISSION  STATEMENT: Little Flower Parish as a faith community 
reaches out to all in service, compassion and love to fulfill our 
mission of proclaiming the gospel daily in word and deed. 

Little Flower Parish is wheelchair accessible 

through the Edgar Street entrance. 

Further, in keeping with the Code of Canon Law no. 

87, I grant to all the Catholic faithful dispensation 

from their Sunday obligation until further notice. 

Temporary Masses Hours, 30 per cent capacity, with 

no more than 150 people after May 30, by appoint-

ment: 

 

Little Flower Sunday Masses 

Saturdays, 5:00 p.m. & 6:00 p.m. 

Sundays, 10:00 a.m.  

 

Weekday Masses  

Tuesday  4:00 p.m. 

Wednesday to Friday  8:00 a.m. 

 

Little Flower Office Hours 

Temporary Hours: Tuesdays and Thursdays 

10:00 a.m.—4:00 p.m. 

 

Parish Staff Team 

Parish Administrator: Rev. Jake Ibay 

     littleflowerregina@sasktel.net 

Office Administrator: Valerio Quirino 

     littleflowerregina@sasktel.net 

Pastoral Assistant:  Bonnie Thiele Hunt 

    bonnie.littleflower@sasktel.net 

Caretaker / Maintenance:  Rick Morin 

mailto:littleflowerregina@sasktel.net
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=wheelchair+accessible+clipart&view=detailv2&qpvt=wheelchair+accessible+clipart&id=C6F5E11FA691F2F30671773E2EA406BD2B7FE8A5&selectedIndex=21&ccid=1LgL6vSd&simid=608012910053756713&thid=OIP.Md4b80beaf49dba771a303f7d8aacd


Sixth Sunday of Easter 

Holy Trinity Sunday 

May 30, 2021 

Theme: We worship one God, Trinity in Unity. The three Persons are joined in unending dance -- in love and joy from 

eternity to eternity. They invite us to enter their life.  

Hospital Chaplains 
 
Catholic chaplains visit patients and their families to 

address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a 

friendly face and comforting presence, to talk about 

people’s fears and concerns, to bring Communion, and 

to contact a priest for Anointing of the Sick. 
 
If you or a family  member wish to receive a visit from 

a chaplain, please call:  General Hospital 306-519-

1405, Pasqua Hospital 306-519-1380, Wascana Reha-

bilitation Centre 306-530-6511. 
 
Also, please let your parish know if you are entering 

the hospital. 

Offering of the Mass 
 

By virtue of the “communion of saints,” the Church com-

mends the dead to God’s mercy and offers her prayers 

especially the holy sacrifice of the Eucharist, on their 

behalf. (Catechism of the Catholic Church).  This prac-

tice dates as far back as Judas collecting a sin-offering 

for the dead, making an atonement so that they might be 

delivered from their sin. (2 Maccabees 12:39-45).  

Masses may also be offered for the intentions of the liv-

ing or in thanksgiving.  Masses may be requested 

through the parish office. 
 
If you with to have the Mass offered on a specific date, 

please make arrangements at least one month in advance. 

This Week in the Parish . . .  

Daily Mass intentions as listed below: 

Tuesday, June 1  +Repose of Ray Rambow  

Wednesday, June 2 Intentions of Jean Zdunich   

Thursday, June 3  No mass intention  

Friday, June 4  No mass intention  

Saturday, June 5      +Memory of Ann & George Mertler (5:00 pm)

       Intentions of Jean Zdunich  (6:00 pm) 

Weekday Lector/Altar Server:  Gabe Seiferling  

   



Prayer Ministry 
 

Please pray for the needs of the sick of our 

parish, the homebound, those who are affected 

by COVID-19 and the health professionals 

working on the front line, those in nursing 

homes and those who care for them, especially: Jean 

Zdunich, Jose Estioco, Germain Beaurivage, Jack Gebert, 

Dean Hutchence, Judy Klenk, Don Morrell, Claudia Sali, 

Ron Strassburger, Louise Wingerter, Father Lorne Crozon, 

Father Brian Meredith.  

 

 

Neil & Maria Del Rosario - May 31 - 8 years  

Roy & Pat Aspelieter - June 2 - 62 years 

Richest blessings to all our couples. You are a particular 

witness of God’s love and fidelity amongst us!  
 

If you are a new parishioner or would like to have your 

anniversary here please contact the office administrator. 

COVID-19 Update 

The province of Saskatchewan set May 30 as the tar-

get date for the first step of its COVID-19 “Re-

opening Roadmap”. Places of worship will be able to 

hold services with 30 per cent capacity, with no more 

than 150 people after this date. If you would like to 

come for a weekend Mass, please call or email the 

parish Administrator (contact on the first page). 

The Most Holy Trinity 
“The Spirit itself bears witness with our spirit 

that we are children of God, and if children then 

heirs, heirs of God and joint heirs with Christ…” 

      - Romans 8:16-17 

If we are heirs to the kingdom of God, shouldn’t we work 

to build up His kingdom?  Shouldn’t we be good stew-

ards of our inheritance, using our time in prayer, our tal-

ent in charitable works and our treasure to care for the 

Church that God has left to us?  Our Church is a treas-

ured heirloom from God.  Do we treat it that way? 

 

During this difficult time, your parish needs you!  

Covid19 has limited how we are able to gather. However, our parishes have regular and ongoing expenses. 

Although you may not be attending Mass, these expenses still remain. During this time, it’s prudent to con-

sider how you might support your parish. Your cheque can be mailed to Little Flower Parish or left in the par-

ish office mail box (no cash please). OR Your donation can be made to your parish through the Archdiocese of 

Regina by: 

• Pre-authorized direct debit  • By phone 

• E-Transfer     • Credit card 

• Offline by cheque  

Visit our Giving Page at https://archregina.sk.ca/giving for more information on how you can support your 

parish.  THANK YOU to those who continue to support the parish through their weekly collection envelopes.  

Vocation View  
 

“The grace of the Lord Jesus Christ and the love of God 

and the fellowship of the Holy Spirit be with you all.” 

 

      2 Corinthians 13:14 

Ready To Work - Introduction to Culinary Arts  
 

Catholic Family Services Regina – Newcomer 

Career and Support Services in partnership 

with Tourism Saskatchewan are organizing a 

course on Ready To Work - Introduction to Culinary Arts 

(Prep Cook/Kitchen Helper). The objective of this pro-

gram is to develop the skills, knowledge and attitudes of 

each participant in order to be successful in tourism, hos-

pitality, camp services & health care related occupations, 

resulting in a professionally trained workforce for sectors 

requiring these skills. It will be a 12 week course (paid by 

Tourism SK) and will assist individuals in finding and 

retaining jobs/careers in some of the fastest growing sec-

tors in Canada Tourism/Hospitality & Health Care. 

Course Date: June 28, September 17, 2021. Venue: In-

person. Age group: Under the age of 30. For more infor-

mation or registration, please contact Kavan: 

kavan@cfsregina.ca or 306-525-0521. Participants must 

have permanent residence or refugee status. 

FacetoFace Ministries is hiring! 
 

Do you love the Lord and want others to do the same? Do 

you want to join a vibrant staff and be part an incredible 

ministry? If so, we encourage you to apply for a half time 

position with FacetoFace Ministries as the Director of 

Communications and Volunteer Coordinator. Check full 

job description and deadline: https://f2f.ca/employment/ 



TF247: Teaching English in a Catholic School 

with Dr. Dan Guernsey 
 
This week we discuss teaching English in a Catholic 

school with Dr. Dan Guernsy K-12 School principal in 

Ave Maria Florida and senior fellow at the Cardinal New-

man Society promoting faithful Catholic Education. 

Show Snippet: "Especially with children's litera-

ture...surrounding them with literature that is more enno-

bling...but if all you're doing day after day is teaching kids 

this darkness and despair, that's problematic." 

Find out more about the Cardinal Newman Society: 

https://newmansociety.org/ 

https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/teaching-english-in-a-

catholic-school-with-dr-dan-guernsey 

Leave no one behind:  Vaccine equity in the 

Global South 
 
Tuesday, June 15 – 11:30 am to 1:00 p.m. (EDT) 

Zoom Webinar - Join us for a discussion on the barriers 

to access COVID-19 vaccines for the world’s poorest 

people with internationally renowned speakers Fr Charles 

Chilufya SJ, Dr Sunita Narain, Dr Katrina Plamondon 

and Dr Jeffrey Sachs. COVID-19 has revealed the ine-

qualities between the Global North and the Global South 

with only 0.1% of people in low-income countries vacci-

nated. Canadian Jesuits International supports the global 

campaign for vaccine equity through a waiver of certain 

provisions of the Trade-Related Aspects of Intellectual 

Property Rights (TRIPS) Agreement at the World Trade 

Organization (WTO).  

CONTACT: Canadian Jesuits International  

PHONE: 416-465-1824  

EMAIL: cji@jesuits.ca 

WEB: www.canadianjesuitsinternational.ca  

Registration: Leave no one Behind 

Abide in My Love: Cross-Canada Online Celebra-

tion of the Week of Prayer for Christian Unity 
 
During this season of Pentecost, The Canadian Council of 

Churches and its ecumenical partners, The Canadian Cen-

tre for Ecumenism and The Prairie Centre for Ecumenism, 

invite you to "Abide in My Love: Cross-Canada Online 

Celebration of the Week of Prayer for Christian Unity" 

Saturday, June 5, 3:00 - 4:00 pm EDT (1:00 - 2:00 pm in 

Saskatchewan). Register on Eventbrite: https://wpcu-2021

-spuc.eventbrite.ca 

Gathering as branches of Christ the True Vine, let us ex-

perience, and bear witness to, God’s abiding love amid 

this year’s unique challenges. 

Leaders from diverse Christian traditions in Canada will 

offer prayers and Scripture readings. The Rev. Michael 

Blair, General Secretary, The United Church of Canada, 

and His Eminence Gérald Cyprien Cardinal Lacroix, Ro-

man Catholic Archbishop of Québec and Primate of Can-

ada, will offer homiletic reflections. 

This event is bilingual (English and French), with simulta-

neous translation in both languages. This online celebra-

tion is free for all who would like to attend, but a small 

contribution to offset the cost is welcomed. 

Now it Springs Forth: Looking for Ecumenical 

Movement with Fresh Eyes 
 
Rev. Canon Dr. Scott Sharman will present the 2021 De 

Margerie Lecture on Christian Reconciliation and Unity. 

This year’s De Margerie lecture (named in honour of Fr. 

Bernard de Margerie, who established the Prairie Centre 

for Ecumenism in Saskatoon) is entitled “Now it Springs 

Forth: Looking for Ecumenical Movement with Fresh 

Eyes.” Featuring guest speaker Rev. Canon Dr. Scott 

Sharman, the lecture will be presented online from 9 a.m. 

to 10:30 a.m., Wednesday, June 16 co-hosted by St. Tho-

mas More College, St. Andrew's College, and the Prairie 

Centre for Ecumenism. The link to register (free) for the 

event is https://bit.ly/2Qj4K8h 

The 2021 De Margerie Lecture is part of the ReJUNEva-

tion program at St. Andrew's College. More info at stan-

drews.ca  https://stu.usask.ca/standrews/students/

rejunevation.php 

Guest speaker:  Born and raised in Edmonton, the Rev. 

Canon Dr. Scott Sharman is the Animator for the Ecu-

menical and Interfaith Relations for the Anglican Church 

of Canada. His primary work and ministry today is coor-

dinating the Anglican Church of Canada’s ecumenical 

partnerships with various churches at the national level, 

including bilateral dialogues and commissions with the 

Evangelical Lutheran, Mennonite, United and Roman 

Catholic traditions, as well as working closely with the 

twenty-six Christian denominations which are members 

of the multilateral coalition known as the Canadian 

Council of Churches. He also represents the Anglican 

Church of Canada in a number of capacities in the inter-

faith context, working especially in the areas of Christian

-Muslim and Christian-Jewish relations. 

St. Philomena Walking Pilgrimage 2021 
 
The 3rd annual St. Philomena Walking Pilgrimage is 

planned for August 2021. This is a supported walk; rest 

stops and meals are provided and a trailer carries camping 

supplies between nightly stops. COVID precautions will 

be in place. The walk will be along gravel roads, high-

ways, and walking trails, covering about 100 km over 4 

days. Pilgrims are invited to join us for all or part of the 

walk. You are free to walk at your own pace, and transpor-

tation can be provided for you to get back to your vehicle; 

But you must register before the deadline, August 4th. The 

pilgrimage starts at St Gerard’s in Yorkton on Wednesday 

August 11th, and it ends at Our Lady of Lourdes Shrine at 

Rama on Saturday August 14th. For more information 

visit our website stphilomena.ca or phone 306 728 5525.  


